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Dear Presidents,  

The Commission would like to thank the Cortes Generales for their Opinions on its 

proposals on establishing contingency measures concerning aviation safety              

{COM(2018) 894 final}, road connectivity {COM(2018) 895 final}, the European 

Maritime and Fisheries Fund {COM(2019) 48 final}, social security coordination   

{COM(2019) 53 final}, the implementation and financing of the general budget of the 

Union in 2019 {COM(2019) 64 final} and the continuation of ongoing activities under 

the Erasmus+ programme {COM(2019) 65 final} with regard to the withdrawal of the 

United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland from the European Union.  

The Commission appreciates that the Cortes Generales has analysed these proposals so 

expeditiously. It also welcomes the confirmation that action at European level is 

necessary and the support to the proposals’ general aim to mitigate the negative effects 

of a possible disorderly withdrawal of the United Kingdom. 

The Commission believes that the political dialogue with national Parliaments is 

essential for linking the Institutions and the citizens of the European Union, and looks 

forward to continuing it with the Cortes Generales in the future. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

               Frans Timmermans

     First Vice-President
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